Dear Members of the McKinney Community Development Corporation:

It is privilege and honor to serve the community and I want to express my gratitude to each of you for the time you spend helping make McKinney a great place to call home.

Baylor Hospital of McKinney is a center of hope and compassionate healing in our community. Baylor is striving to keep our community well. Baylor is committed to accomplishing this through walking and jogging trails and health educational programs that are open to the entire community. Over 700 trees were planted on the grounds and Baylor has tried throughout the design to remember that McKinney is truly "Unique by Nature."

Baylor Hospital will have a significant impact on the economy of McKinney. The hospital is a state of the art facility with the latest technology available. If you haven't already toured the hospital, I encourage you to visit. Baylor is committed to McKinney.

This request is an opportunity for our community to make a commitment to Baylor. I encourage you to support this request for financial assistance.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jan C. Hall

Jan Hall, President Brandon Industries 1601 Wilmeth Road McKinney, TX 75069-8250